Tlopd’s Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE. 5th May, 1936.

Dear Sir,

I send herewith for your information a copy of a
letter, dated 2nd instant, addressed to Messrs. Sir Joseph W.
Isherwood & Co.Ltd., regarding the approval of plans of after
end sections, fore end sections, section in way of bridge, after
0ll fuel bunker, scantlings of transverses and longitudinals in

way of No. 8 tank, and transverse in midship pump room of Messrs.

!Mmggﬂggggga@nkcds,xa?d;gg&&ZQQ{M‘ A copy of egch plan 1s being

sent to you under separate cover.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
A. Chisholm, Esq.,
HAMBURG.




